
Royal Academy of Dance 

Sayers Dance Centre – 46 years of 

dancing excellence. 
June 2021 Newsletter. 

  

  

 
 

CHARITY GALA: 
 

Starring our Performance Groups, Jazz, Bronze 

Mids, Silver & Gold. Contemporary Silver and 

Gold and some lucky Preps and Pre-Primary 

children dancing with Princess Jasmine. 

 

Come along and support our dancers and enjoy a 

thoroughly entertaining show at 1pm or 4pm.  

Performances will be approx.90 minutes 

   

Sunday 20th June. St Peter’s Lutheran College.   
 

Tickets are $20 each. Tickets are on sale   
Try Booking – www.trybooking.com/735831  
 

 

 
 

 

            

 

Important Information: 
 

IMPORTANT: Lately many of our 
emails have been going to our 
customers junk/spam box. Can you 
please check yours regularly and if 
you find one in your junk box please 
make us a safe sender.  
 
- PLEASE BE PUNCTUAL, we are not 
responsible for students before or after class. 
As a courtesy to our office neighbours, please 
keep the noise down in the upstairs corridor 
areas.   
   
- UNIFORM. All students (except Toddler, 
Creative Dance and Adults) should now be 
wearing our uniform. Dance is a visual art, it 
is important to learn good grooming from the 
start, plus being in our uniform creates a 
sense of pride in the Academy, this is why we 
insist that all students should now be in the 
correct uniform and should always have their 
hair pulled back off the face, preferably in a 
bun. 
 
- Please ensure young students go the toilet 
before their class to avoid wasting valuable 
lesson time. 
 
- PUBLIC HOLIDAYS will be ignored during 
3rd term. So, classes will be held as usual on 
Ekka Wednesday 11th August. We are 
grateful to our dedicated teachers who are 
willing to work so that no child is 
disadvantaged.  
 
- ABSENTEE ADVICE Please email this as 
we prefer you not to phone as our email is 
monitored throughout the day, whereas the 
phone is not. 
 

 

 

PHONE: 3378 4222 

EMAIL: 
dance@sayersballet.com.au 

WEB: 
www.sayersballet.com.au 

The best way to reach 
us is via E-mail as we 
check it often, whereas 
the phone is   only 
monitored during Studio 
Office hours.  

2021 SHOP & OFFICE 
HOURS 

 
Mon to Thurs: 3.30- 5.30pm 
 
Tue Morn:    9.15 – 11.15am 
 
Thurs Morn:   9.15-10.30am 
 
Friday:           3.30 -5.00pm 
 
Saturday:  8.00 – 11.30am 

 
We recommend that you 
‘Like’ Sayers Dance Centre’s 
Facebook OR follow us on 
Instagram to ensure you 
don't miss out on the latest 
news, information, auditions, 
and all the latest happenings. 

 

 

http://www.trybooking.com/735831
mailto:dance@sayersballet.com.au


 

 

Rebooking for Term 3 
Term 3 begins Monday 12th July. 

You are rebooked when your invoice has been paid. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: Ballet Grades Pre-Primary to Grade 5 have been 

promoted to the next level in 3rd term. 

Class times remain the same (unless you have been notified 

otherwise) only the name of the grade changes. 

Your new grades, times & term dates are on your invoice. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                

 

 

 

EXAM AND TESTS 2021: 

 

Test Workshops – Sunday 27th June.   

Tests will be on Monday 28th June. Students have been sent their dates and times.  

 

 Exam Workshops – Tues 6th, Wed 7th, Thurs 8th & Fri 9th July.   

 Exams: Students have been sent their dates and times.  

 

Workshop Times: 

 

8.30-9.30 am   Grade 3 

9.30-10.30 am   Grade 1 

10.30-11.30 am  Primary 

12.00-1.00 pm   Grade 2 

1.00-2.00 pm   Grade 4 

2.00-3.00 pm   Grade 5 

 

PARENT WATCHING WEEK: 
Sat 19th June – Friday 25th June: 

 

• Parents are welcome to watch their child’s classes (Except classes that are in Charity Gala).  

• Unfortunately, we are still operating under the per person per 2 square metre covid plan. So only 1 

Adult per person can attend.    

• Please bring a cushion to sit on.  

• Due to privacy of fellow students and copy right laws NO PHOTOS OR FILMING.    

• Ballet Students should wear their new uniforms. 

• Please try and find a babysitter for siblings.      
 



 

DATE CLAIMERS: 
 
Sunday 20th June: Sayers Dance Centre & The Premier Dance Academy: DAY OF DANCE – Charity Gala 
Saturday – Friday 19th-25th June: Parent viewing week – Not for groups in Charity Gala 
Saturday 26th June: Final day of term 2 classes. 
Sunday 27th June:  Workshops for Sayers Tests 
Monday 28th June: - Sayers Tests 
Tuesday 6th July – Friday 9th July:  RAD exam workshops.  
Monday 12th and Tuesday 13th July Royal Academy of Dance exams 
Monday 12th July: Term 3 classes begin 
Sunday 28th Nov: Last day of studio classes 2021 
Monday 29th November – Friday 3rd December:  Theatre rehearsals times TBA 
Saturday 4th December:  Concert times TBA  
 

CATCH UP CLASSES WILL BE LIMITED FOR MISSED LESSONS DURING TERM 3 & 4 

DUE TO CONCERT REHEARSALS IN CLASS. AND FOR SOME GROUPS NOT 

AVAILABLE  

 

Throwback photo 
from Display 2016 

 
 

Many of these 
students are now in 
our Senior classes. 

 

BUMPER STICKER WINNERS 
% Deducted off one student’s 3rd term fees. (Excludes Privates) 

 

50% off term fees to car reg.  330ZDV 
20% off term fees to car reg. 730RNP 
10% off term fees to car reg.  881VAT 

  If you are a winner, contact us A.S.A.P.   We will pick another 3 numbers every term. 
 

STICKERS ARE FREE FROM THE OFFICE –GET ONE FOR EVERY CAR INCLUDING GRANDMA’S etc 
 

IMPORTANT: Lately many of our emails have been going to our customers 
junk/spam box. Can you please check yours regularly and if you find one in your 

junk box please make us a safe sender.          

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A lovely photo of Caitlin at the RAD Jaqueline Moreland Awards. She was awarded the 
encouragement award for level 3. 

 

 

Some of our Junior students at the RAD Jaqueline Moreland Awards. 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Isabella Labagnara, Madison Audus, Grace Cruwys and Caitlin Volker 
who were all accepted into Ballet Theatre of Queensland ( BTQ) . They will be performing in 
Coppelia in January at QPAC. 
 
 

 

Congratulations to Grace and Caitlin who represented our school beautifully at BPAC they 
went through to the semi-finals. 
 

 


